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After a busy autumn period, it is full steam ahead with activities for the New Year. There will be plenty to keep us all occupied – body & mind. 
 

We wish you all a Happy Christmas & a healthy, prosperous and successful year in 2016. 
 

Committee 
After the changeover at 2014/2015’s AGM, the committee is shown below. 
Chairman Lindsay Hills 01264 772388 Members Fiona Webb 07783 421181 
Secretary Helen Mulingani 01672 811650  Hayley Slark 01264 730498 
Treasurer David Matthews 01264 323478  Helen Nash-Steer 07719 476576 
Teams Susie Pool 01980 671523  Katie Mortimore 07813 075277 
Membership Debs Scothern 01264 850608  Kim Male 01264 355625 
    Lynn Mead 01962 843327 
    Melanie Prince 01264 335445 
    Ros Kershaw 01264 730706 
    Victoria Smith 07789 004364 
 

BVRC Subscriptions 2015-2016 
BVRC club year started on 1st

 November, so it is time for annual subscriptions renewal. 
Rates have increased slightly from last year’s level and are £32, for Riding Members, but remain at £12 for Non Riding Members. 
 

This is your last chance to claim a £7 discount on a subscription for riding members, a bargain at £25. 
The offer expires on 31

st
 December 2015.  

 

The reduced rate of £25 will apply for second and subsequent members of the same household.  
No discount is applicable for non-riding members, as their rate has not increased for many years. 
You will need to renew your subscription if you wish to take advantage of the reduced cap when hunting with the RA Hunt. 
Please fill and return the membership renewal form, sent out earlier or on BVRC website www.bvrc.co.uk, to Debs Scothern (address on form). 
 

Subscriptions may be paid by cash or cheque (made payable to Bourne Valley Riding Club) or using PayPal via the website www.bvrc.co.uk . 
Payment by PayPal will incur a small surcharge to cover administration costs. 
 

BRC Insurance 

As a Riding Club affiliated to the British Horse Society, BVRC carries a certain level of insurance cover. It has become apparent that clarification 
is needed about the insurance cover of individual club members. The policy offers third party personal liability insurance.  Members will be 
insured whilst taking part in activities (riding or helping) organised by BVRC, another BHS affiliated Riding Club or British Riding Clubs office at 
Stoneleigh. Travel to and from activities is EXCLUDED. Members are NOT INSURED outside RC activities, e.g. hacking out independently. 
Further insurance details may be obtained from Helen or calling South Essex Insurance Brokers (SEIB) tel: 0845 450 0634. 
 

Changes to Hat Standards (BS EN 1384 / EN 1384) from 1
st

 January 2016. Rule will apply at all BVRC ridden events. 

Due to a change by the European Commission regarding EN1384 and BSEN1384 no longer being an accepted standard, all hats which only meet 
the standard EN1384 or BSEN1384, and do not comply with another standard from the list below, WILL NOT be accepted and therefore will not 
be permitted for any BRC events. Hats which bear EN1384 or BSEN1384 along with another standard from the list below, will be permissible. 
For example, BSEN1384 & PAS015 (1998 or 2011) along with the Kitemark, would be acceptable, but not BSEN1384 on its own. 
IMPORTANT CHANGE FOR THE CROSS COUNTRY PHASE: Only a “Jockey Skull” complying standards below may be worn for any XC phase. This 
must not have a peak, any peak type extensions or noticeable protuberances above the eyes or to the front and should have an even round or 
elliptical shape with a smooth or slightly abrasive surface. A removable hat cover with a light flexible peak may be used. 
HEAD CAMS are strictly prohibited at any BRC affiliated competition, including use on the head, chest, bridle or anywhere on horse or rider. 
Permissible hats standards are: 
British PAS 015:1998 or 2011 } Must have 
European VG1 01.040 (2014-12) } BSI Kitemarked 
American ASTM F1163:(2004a or 04a) Must have SEI mark 
 SNELL E2001 Must have Official SNELL label and number 
Australian & New Zealand AS/NZS 3838 (2006 onwards) Must have SAI Global mark 

Chairman:  Lindsay Hills 
 The Ridings 
 Dauntsey Lane 
 Weyhill 
 Hants SP11 8EB 
 01264 772388 
 email: nag@bvrc.co.uk 

Secretary:  Helen Mulingani 
 10, Manor Gardens 
 Burbage 
 Wilts 
 SN8 3FG 
 01672 811650 
 email: net@bvrc.co.uk 

 

 email: net@bvrc.co.uk 

 

http://www.bvrc.co.uk/
http://www.bvrc.co.uk/


BVRC Rule Reminder 
The club doesn’t have too many rules, but just as a general reminder to keep everyone on the straight and narrow, here are details of the ones 
that seem to cause most problems. 
BVRC membership is open to people 17 years old or older (with no upper age limit). 16 year olds may compete in competitions and attend any 
riding event as a member's guest, (with permission of the organiser) but BVRC does not allow under 16's to ride at their events. They do, 
however, welcome guests of any age at the socials. 
 

Please be aware before you turn up that you bring the right hat with you to every single riding event & competition that we run. 
 

Body protectors (Level 3 - Purple Label year 2000 or 2009) shall be worn for any event involving cross-country jumping and are strongly 
recommended for show jumping. An Airbag style protector, if used, must be worn over a permitted, level 3, body protector. Riders wearing Exo 
Body Cage protectors must inform the organiser before commencing any cross country. 
 

Medical armbands are mandatory at BRC & BVRC Horse Trials, Hunter Trials and FoTH competitions and MUST BE WORN ON THE RIDER’S ARM. 
 

Jewellery including body piercing components and therapeutic medical devices (wristbands) must be removed.  If removal is not possible, 
items must be covered up by clothing or gloves. This will be done at the rider’s own risk. 
 

Suede chaps and half chaps may be worn but must be of identical colour to the boots and have no decoration of any sort. Black or brown 
polished leather gaiters with matching boots are permitted, too. 
 

Long hair should be worn in a net or secured in such way as not to hang below the collar.  
 

Otherwise there is no particular dress code, it is sufficient just to be "clean and tidy". Correct footwear (no Muckers) is a good idea. 
 

British Riding Clubs Rule Book 
British Riding Clubs’ Competitions Official Rules book is now available to view online on the BHS / Riding Clubs website. The updated version 
for 2016 will be available shortly. 
All BVRC competitions are run under BRC Rules. Members may wish to familiarise themselves with rules /eligibility and with dress / tack rules. 
If you want further information on Riding Club competitions rules etc. please visit the British Riding Clubs website which has a wealth of 
information www.bhs.org.uk/riding/british_riding_clubs.aspx . 
 

Forthcoming Events 

BVRC Annual Quiz Night – Friday 15
th

 January 2016 at The Lion, Clanville, Nr Weyhill, 7.30-8pm. 
Come to our popular annual quiz, back again at The Lion at Clanville this year. The quiz will include several rounds of questions each on a 
different topic i.e. General Knowledge, Sport, Entertainment, etc. with equestrian questions mixed in.  
A couple of ‘beer rounds’ will be included to allow us to keep topped up with food & drink. Four or five people can make up a team, or if you 
want to come on your own then just turn up and we can find a team for you to join.  
Gill Young is already creating a list of devious questions, guaranteed to get the old grey cells working and provide plenty of amusement. Due to 
the worldwide shortage of baby food, Gill will be unable to offer this option, this time. 
Come early, order a drink and some food, ready for the quiz to start at 8pm.  
 

If you wish to eat you MUST pre-book with the Lion in advance as Friday nights are very busy. 
 

Details of menus can be found on http://www.thelionatclanville.co.uk . 

Quiz cost is £3 members, £4 non members. Call Lindsay for more information Tel: 01264 772388 email: nag@bvrc.co,uk 

Xmas Supper Evening – Friday 29
th

 January 2016, 7.30pm at the Lion, Clanville, Nr Weyhill  

This is the closest we come to holding a Xmas party.  
Put the date in your Diary. Full details of menu choices and cost will be available in the New Year. 

BRC Area 17 Novice & Intermediate Winter Show Jumping Qualifier at Crofton EC, Stubbington, Hants on  
Sunday 21

st
  February 2016, (Team application forms will be available shortly) 

Both teams of four riders compete over two rounds, with jumps for the Novice 80cm (2'6") in the first and 85cm (2'9") in the second 
round and for the Intermediate jumps at 90cm (3’) in the first and 95cm (3'2") The team total is made up from the best three scores in 
each round.  The winning teams go forward to National Championships, the Novices at Keysoe College EC, Bedfordshire on 9

th
/10th April 

and the Intermediate at Bury Farm, Slapton, Bucks on 30
th

 April/1
st

 May. 

BVRC Winter Dressage on Sunday 28
th

 February, 2016 at Castle Farm, Over Wallop (schedule to follow) 
We are returning to Castle Farm for our Winter Dressage. The classes will be run indoors, with warm up outside, on an all weather surface. The 
schedule includes a Walk & Trot, two Prelims, one Novice & a choice of a Novice, an Elementary or Medium Dressage Tests. There should be 
something for everyone, so please send in your entries.  I know it is cold, wet and miserable, but this will give you something to aim at when it 
will be lighter & drier (I hope). 
If you aren’t intending to ride, Victoria Smith would love to hear from Dressage writers, stewards or scorers willing to help out on the day.  
Please contact Victoria 07789 004364 email: victoriakershaw@hotmail.com 

http://www.bhs.org.uk/riding/british_riding_clubs.aspx
mailto:nag@bvrc.co,uk


BVRC Residential Camp at Stockland Lovell, Somerset 25
th

 April –28
th

 April 2016 
The residential camp has been booked at Stockland Lovell. Arrival will be on Monday 25

h
 April between 12-1pm and departure after lunch on 

Thursday 28
th

 April.  
Accommodation consists of furnished heated portacabins of various sizes, containing 2-6 bunk beds, divans, mirror, chairs and hooks for 
clothing. Residents will need to take their own bedding including pillows. Shower block, loos, dining room and lounge are available on the 
premises. 
 

Full catering will be provided and includes English breakfast, cold lunch, afternoon cakes and 2 course evening meal.  
Stabling will be in an American style barn with hay and straw included. Hard food will not be supplied, so we will need to take our own. 
 

The facilities at Stockland Lovell include 
an extensive cross country course with in excess of 100 fences from 1’6” to 3’9”, 
two all weather arenas (one for flatwork and one with show jumps), 
marked routes for hacking around the farm 
saddlery shop. 

The plan is to have six riding sessions, Monday afternoon, 2 each on Tuesday and Wednesday and one on Thursday morning. 
All horse must have a current flu vaccination certificate, which will be checked on arrival.  
 

Put the dates in your diary and look out for the booking form which will be sent out in the New Year. 
 

Instruction  
Instruction organised with Diana & Elizabeth as follows: 
Instructor Type Venue Cost Date Time 

Diana Burgess General Instruction 
1½ hours 

Indoor School 
Tidworth Equestrian Centre 
Humber Lane, Tidworth, Wilts 
SP97AW 

£25 Thursday 14th January 
Friday 29th January 
Thursday 11th February 
Friday 26th February 

at 11am 

Diana Burgess Cross Country 
2 hours 

Three Maids Chasers, Winchester £35 Sunday 31st January 
Friday 5th February 

at 10am 
at 10.30am 

Elizabeth Peerless Flatwork 
1 hour 

Indoor School 
Castle Farm,  
Over Wallop 

£22 Saturday 9th January 
Saturday 23rd January 
Saturday 6th February 
Saturday 20th February 

at 10.30am  

 

General instruction sessions consist of some flatwork and, some optional gridwork or a small course of jumps. Each session will last 1½ hours.  
 

Cross Country Instruction Body protectors are compulsory. The sessions will last for 2 hours. 
 

Directions to Tidworth Equestrian Centre: At traffic lights in the centre of Tidworth, where A338 Cholderton/Tidworth road meets Station Rd. Take road towards 
Bulford (around the Oval sports ground). Turn left into Bulford Road, Take first turning into Humber Lane. Take first set of wooden gates into the Equestrian 
Centre. 
PLEASE NOTE: THERE IS A ONE WAY SYSTEM IN OPERATION FOR ENTERING & LEAVING THE EQUESTRIAN CENTRE. 
 

Directions to Three Maids Chasers, Down Farm, Headbourne Worthy, Nr Winchester SO22 6RG Leave A34 at Winchester A272 junction. At roundabout take first 
exit signed Headbourne Worthy. Take first turning on left under A34 to Down Farm. Further information from www.threemaidschasers.co.uk  
 

The instruction sessions are aimed at all levels of horse and rider – do come and have a go.  If you wish to attend, please send the attached 
reply slip to Lindsay Hills AT LEAST 3 DAYS BEFORE the due date (separate cheques for each session with date marked on the back of the 
cheque). 

TEAMS 
Application forms for the BRC Winter qualifiers will be sent out shortly. If you don’t received yours and are interested in participating in one of 
the competitions please contact Susie Pool tel: 01980 671523 / email: susie_pool@btinternet.com. 
 

Here is summary of the winter qualifier dates. Further qualifier/championship dates are shown below in Diary Dates. 
Sunday 21st February at Crofton Manor EC (PO14 3EW) organised by Meon RC 
 Winter Novice Indoor Team Show Jumping  A two round competition with the first round at 80cm 
    & the second round at 85cm 
 Winter Intermediate Team Show Jumping  A two round competition with the first round at 90cm 
    & the second round at 95cm 
Saturday 5

th
 March at Sparsholt organised by NFPE RC 

 Junior and Senior Winter Intermediate Dressage for Teams and Individuals 
    Teams of 4 comprising one Prelim test, 2 Novice tests and  
    one Elementary test 
Sunday 17

th
 April at Rockbourne, organised by Chilworth and NF RC 

 J & S 90cm Challenge Team, Individuals & Pairs  Show Jumping 85cms & Cross Country 90cms 
 J & S 100cm Challenge Team & Individuals  Show Jumping 100cm & Cross Country 100cm 
TBC  
 J & S Combined Training Team and Individuals  Teams of 4 comprising 2 doing Prelim plus SJ at 75cm 
            & 2 doing Novice plus SJ at 85cm 

http://www.threemaidschasers.co.uk/
mailto:susie_pool@btinternet.com


 Hunting with RA Hunt 
The club has taken out subscription to the RA Hunt again this year. This will enable club members to drag hunt up to 4 times during the season 
(from November to April) for a reduced cap of £20. 
Secretary: Ali Wilson 01264 773191 or alisonchesworth@yahoo.co.uk. Ring Ali for details of meets, times, parking, dress etc. 

Don't forget to take your membership card to claim the reduced cap. 

Contact Ali if you would like to receive regular details of events run by the RA Hunt & RA Hunt Supporters Club. 
 
 

 This autumn BVRC offered a ‘Body - Mind - Analysis’ approach to our riding.  
  

‘Body’ through Gina Hemmings’ Equipilates approach to improving our own suppleness and flexibility, in support of our horse;  
 

‘Mind’ through Liz Morrison’s talk (& next year’s workshops) to understand our thought patterns and take responsibility for what we bring to 

our riding;  and  
 

‘Analysis’ through the Centaur Biomechanics clinic to see our posture and alignment on the horse on video, with the opportunity to address 
issues straight away.   Below is a summary of my experience of all three offerings, which will hopefully motivate you to try at least one of these 
in 2016 for the benefit of you and your horse.    
 

Equipilates course - Gina Hemmings 
 

 Marion Watt, Susie Pool, Sally Shepherd and I attended this 6 week course, together with 2 friends from Wessex Classical Riding 
Group who ensured the course actually ran.   
 

 The initial focus of the first couple of session was ‘Normalising before strengthening’ - there is no point strengthening our bodies if 
they are not aligned correctly.  This included  anti-spasm exercises for hip flexors, stretching quadratus lumborum in the lower back, exercises 
with the massage balls, opening the shoulders & lengthening our sides laterally (as we want our horses to do in ‘correct bend’). 
 

 Strengthening the Core - previously this has been taught to me in terms of focussing abdominal muscles back towards the spine, 
something I always found impeded my breathing.  Gina taught this more 3-dimensionally to engage the diaphragmatic girdle and I have found 
this very natural to use throughout the day, as well as in riding.  This approach engages the whole body, rather than just the lower back. 
 

 In the last 3 sessions Gina gave us various breathing exercises and broke down the half-halt through neck, shoulders, hands as we 
took turns being horse and rider with thera-bands.  She also gave us more traditional Pilates exercises to strengthen our core, increasing 
suppleness on the mat, core strength on the gym ball and culminating with balancing on the roller in jumping position & standing position. 
 

 As a consequence of attending Gina’s course I feel more aware of my seatbones, back, elbows & shoulders when riding, feel more 
balanced & deeper in the saddle, with a more consistent contact.  My ponies feel more attentive and I have absorbed the occasional small 
spook much more easily. 
 

 Many thanks to Susie for coordinating this course with Gina.  We have all signed up for another 5 week course starting early January 
to build further on what we have learned.   
 

For more information on how Gina can help you please go to: http://www.physiogina.com/ 
 

Mind-Body-Body-Mind - Liz Morrison 
 

 A very engaging, interactive evening with a highly observant, insightful coach.  It was noted how many non-club members were 
present - clearly the talk resonated with many people! 
 

 Liz started off asking us to think about our best experiences with horses and our worst, capturing key words used to describe these 
around the room, to connect us with what was important to us in our relationship with our horses. 
 

 With the help of a Horse glove puppet Liz reminded us of equine priorities - safety, food, reproduction - and the importance of the 
ears.....I’m sure, in our riding since, those who attended the talk have all been watching whether we have an ear back on us most of the time, 
and if not, doing something to get it!! 
 

 In discussing various scenarios put forward by the attendees, notably - “Spook - Panic - Fall off” - Liz used her vocalising Sheep to 
highlight any negative words or beliefs in what was being said - the ‘Baa’s” sounded quite frequently at one point!  The Sheep highlighted 
where we create negative beliefs about future events & competitions and how our brains get to work to fulfill this instruction.  Better to always 
have positive images and instructions going into our brain for it to work on, rather than negative ones..... 
 

This requires awareness and practice to take responsibility for what thoughts run through our head, which then translate into our riding.  
Fortunately Liz will be running Dismounted Rider workshops in 2016 to help support us in this.  I will be coordinating these for BVRC on behalf 
of Liz - more details in the New Year. 
 

Centaur Biomechanics with Russell McGuire - Castle Farm, 12th December 
 

 Having not ridden much over the preceding weeks (Equipilates taking one of my riding slots!!), and grabbing Teddy out of the field in 
the dark, it was good to know we were merely travelling to a useful, insightful session, regardless of the amount of mud on my hairy pony, 
rather than a dressage test!!  It also meant Russell was seeing us ‘not at our best’, which was a good start point. 
 

 Russell watched me ride around on both reins, then I put the jacket on with lines on the back and arms to show vertical/horizontal 
alignment and Teddy had two spots put on his pelvis.  Russell then videoed us travelling down the centre line on both reins, and circling in trot.  

mailto:alisonchesworth@yahoo.co.uk


Watching the replay it was clear to see where I had a slight rotation to the right and how this may translate into Teddy’s stiffness on the left 
rein (as well as him being naturally right-hoofed).  Nice to be told I looked evenly balanced in my seat.  A short lesson trotting around Russell 
on the left rein to get my left shoulder back, left leg active, right hip forward and feel the change in Teddy as a result.  Then figure eights to 
change the bend frequently.   I could feel Teddy stretching through his right side more and he was able to soften at times. 
 

 Being able to see Teddy and me on video, have a short lesson and then feel the improved Teddy/watch the second video was hugely 
valuable.  For the price of 2-3 lessons, the 45 minutes with Russell gave me much to work on through this winter, both in a school and out 
hacking, to set us up for more balance and suppleness in our riding together.  
Many thanks to Marion Watt and Susie Pool for organising this session.   
For future Centaur Biomechanics clinics please contact Marion on 07860 845774 or email marionwatt@hotmail.com 
and for 1-2 day Biomechanics courses please look at:  http://www.centaurbiomechanics.co.uk/courses-and-dates  
 

As you read this I’m sure at least one of these options will resonate with you as to how you can move your riding and relationship with your 
horse forward in 2016.  I trust you choose to invest in at least one of these and we look forward to seeing the results at a BVRC event 
sometime in 2016 !!!   
 

Wishing you all the very best to you and your horses        Fiona Webb   
 

BVRC Hunter Trials at Larkhill on 1
st

 November 2015 report by LKH. 
Entries trickled rather than flooded in and by close of entries, even with 120 rounds, financially, we were only at breakeven point. Despite our 
best endeavours, it is amazing how many people only discover the event is on after close of entries. I suppose we should be grateful because 
the late comers provide the much needed revenue. Eventually, there were a good number of competitors ensuring a good days competition. 
Even though every member was contacted requesting help, insufficient numbers offered to fence judge. Facebook came into its’ own and 
several complete strangers responded to our pleas for help. Some seemed really pleased to spend the day at Larkhill. 
A good few helpers arrived to set up on the preceding day. The weather was glorious in stark contrast to last year, when the gazebo took off, 
with three of us attached, and wrapped itself around the point-to-point railings. Setting up was easy! 
The course looked terrific and the going was perfect - all set for a good day. 
It was a bit of a shock to awake to thick fog. On arrival at Larkhill, it was problematic navigating to the secretarial gazebo. The course was 
invisible from there. From the XC start it was possible to see just beyond the first fence but not much further. The loo at the far end of the 
warm up couldn’t be seen either. It rather scuppered my fence judge briefing. On the basis of the weather the previous day I was going to offer 
suntan cream! 
It was deemed safe to start the event and gradually the fog disappeared, although the promised sun never materialised. 
It was a great day with many happy smiling faces. What could be better than an exhilarating ride around a cross country on a mild November 
day. 
We received many thanks and congratulations on a friendly, efficiently run day. 
Many thanks, as always, to the willing band of helpers. Without them, we would not be able to run the event, and the club would not be viable 
.  

Class 1 NOVICE 2'6" (75cm) 
B
V 

XC 
+/- 
Opt 
time 

1 Sophia Drew Stella  0 -7 

2 Jo Jarvis Rockstar  0 -9 

3 Natasha White Moonlight Wispa  0 -14 

4 Annabel Hurlow Elliott's Star  0 15 

5= Emma Hewlett On the Bounce * 0 -21 

5= Sherryl Haensel Primitive Popsicle  0 -21 

7 Melanie Robertson Toby * 0 -23 

8= Amanda Girdler Coco  0 24 

8= Leigh-Louise Haynes George  0 -24 

10 Annie Rae Mrs Pickles * 0 -27 

      
      

Class 2 NOVICE PAIRS 2'6" (75cm)    

1= 
Anna Bruce 
Sophie Albery 

Finn 
Wayland Timberry 

 0 -3 

1= 
Hannah Freeman 
Lucy Watson 

Twix 
Erma 

 0 -3 

1= 
Kay Pogson 
Sharon Brown 

Lady Guinevere 
Regal 

 0 -3 

4 
Phillippa Mannerings 
Susannah Mannerings 

Ola 
Mika 

 0 7 

5 
Louise Egginton 
Keiran Purkis 

Ginger 
Joey 

 0 -8 

6 
Natasha White 
Nariece Acworth 

Moonlight Wispa 
Rushmoor Crush 

 0 11 

7 
Lorna Daniel 
Emma Daniel 

Micky 
Remus 

 0 -17 

8 
Sammi Saul 
Lucy Ashford-Brown 

Lulu 
Lara 

 0 -21 

9= 
Jackie Rixon 
Susie LeBrocq 

Colour Me Danny 
Mollie 

 0 22 

9= 
Kate Hulbert 
Janet Border 

Ziggy 
Maria 

 0 22 

      

 

Class 3 INTERMEDIATE 2'9"-3’ (85-90cm) 
B
V 

XC 
+/- 
Opt 
time 

1 Sophie Arundel Firocco Blue  0 0 

2 Alanna Day Mulhaus Magic  0 1 

3 Hannah Gates Chicory Boo  0 2 

4 Sharon Brown Vic * 0 5 

5 Victoria Kemmis-Betty Leo  0 6 

6= Gill Horton Bruce  0 -7 

6= Naomi Bugg Harvey  0 -7 

8 Lauren Huddy Charlie  0 9 

9 Hani Milstein Regent As * 0 12 

10= Jenny Cox Biscuit Man * 0 -14 

10= Lucy Harley Wella  0 -14 

      

Class 4 INTERMEDIATE PAIRS   2'9"-3’ (85-90cm)    

1 
Sharon Brown 
Amy Farwell 

Vic 
Indie 

 0 9 

2 
Sarah Young 
Nicola Gibbins 

Monsieur Sub 
Frantic Annie 

 0 -12 

3 
Vicci Gillett 
Phillip Thomas 

Shrimp 
Jester 

 20 21 

      
      

Class 5 OPEN  3'3" (1m)    
1 Clare Lewis Ipkey  0 4 

2 Annabel Mead Wujiwoo * 0 -5 

3 Becky Smallman Flash Royale  0 -6 

4 Vicky Brake Patch * 0 -11 

5 April Palmer Boo  0 -12 

6 Emma Mills Creve Lad * 0 13 

7= Emily Fiddes Stan * 0 -15 

7= Abigail Boynes-Butler Twilight II  0 15 

9 Sarah Pook Top Pride * 0 18 

10 Ivana Murphy Monbeg After Dark  0 -25 

mailto:marionwatt@hotmail.com


 

 
 
 
 
JANUARY 
9th BVRC Flatwork Instruction, Elizabeth Peerless, Castle Farm, Over Wallop, 10.30am Lindsay Hills 01264 772388 

14th BVRC General Instruction, Diana Burgess, Tidworth Equestrian Centre, 11am  Lindsay Hills 01264 772388 

15th BVRC Annual Quiz, The Lion, Clanville, Nr Weyhill, 7.15 for 8pm Gill Young 
Lindsay Hills 01264 772388 

23rd BVRC Flatwork Instruction, Elizabeth Peerless, Castle Farm, Over Wallop, 10.30am Lindsay Hills 01264 772388 

29th BVRC General Instruction, Diana Burgess, Tidworth Equestrian Centre, 11am  Lindsay Hills 01264 772388 

29th BVRC Xmas Meal,  The Lion, Clanville, Nr Weyhill, 7.30pm Lindsay Hills 01264 772388 

31st BVRC XC Instruction, Diana Burgess, Three Maids Chasers, Headbourne Worthy, 10am Lindsay Hills 01264 772388 

 
FEBRUARY 
5th BVRC XC Instruction, Diana Burgess, Three Maids Chasers, Headbourne Worthy, 10.30am Lindsay Hills 01264 772388 

6th BVRC Flatwork Instruction, Elizabeth Peerless, Castle Farm, Over Wallop, 10.30am Lindsay Hills 01264 772388 

11th BVRC General Instruction, Diana Burgess, Tidworth Equestrian Centre, 11am  Lindsay Hills 01264 772388 

20th BVRC Flatwork Instruction, Elizabeth Peerless, Castle Farm, Over Wallop, 10.30am Lindsay Hills 01264 772388 

21st  BRC Area 17 Novice & Intermediate Show Jumping Qualifier at Crofton Manor EC, Nr Fareham Organiser: Meon RC 

26th BVRC General Instruction, Diana Burgess, Tidworth Equestrian Centre, 11am  Lindsay Hills 01264 772388 

28th BVRC Unaffiliated Dressage, Castle Farm, Over Wallop Victoria Smith 07789 004364 

 
MARCH 
5th  BRC Area 17 Winter Intermediate Dressage at Sparsholt EC Organiser: NFPE RC 

TBC BVRC Unaffiliated Show Jumping  

25th  BVRC Hot Cross Bun Ride on Salisbury Plain 10.15am Lindsay Hills 01264 772388 

 
APRIL 
3rd BVRC Spring Dressage,  Amport RC  

9-10 BRC Novice Winter Show Jumping & Dressage Championships at Keysoe EC, Bedford BRC 

16th BVRC Novice Show, Amport RC, 1pm  

17th  BRC Area 17 Novice & Open FOTH Qualifier at Rockbourne Organiser: Chilworth RC 

25-
28 

BVRC Residential Camp at Stockland Lovell  Lindsay Hills 01264 772388 

30-1 BRC Winter Intermediate Championships, Bury Farm, Leighton Buzzard BRC 

 
MAY 
TBC BVRC Unaffiliated Horse Trials, Knighton Down, Larkhill Lindsay Hills 01264 772388 

 
JUNE 
4-5 BRC FOTH Championships Aston le Walls, Daventry BRC 

TBC BVRC Combined Training, Knighton Down, Larkhill  

19th BRC Area 17 Horse Trials Qualifier, Moreton EC Moreton EC 

 
JULY 
3rd BRC Area 17 Show Jumping  Qualifier, Bovington EC Bovington EC 

10th BRC Area 17 Dressage  Qualifier Chilworth EC 

TBC BVRC Summer Dressage and Show Victoria Smith 07789 004364 

 
AUGUST 
5-7 BRC National Horse Trials Championships at Swalcliffe Park Equestrian, Nr Banbury BRC 

 
SEPTEMBER 
TBC BVRC Novice Show, Amport RC, 10am  

10-11  BRC National Championships, Lincoln Showground BRC 

TBC BVRC September Dressage & Show Jumping  

 
OCTOBER 
1-2 BRC Dressage to Music Championships, Bury Farm, Leighton Buzzard BRC 

 
NOVEMBER 
TBC BVRC Hunter Trials, Knighton Down, Larkhill Lindsay Hills 01264 772388 



 
 
 
 

 

PLEASE RETURN ATTACHED REPLY SLIP TO Lindsay Hills, The Ridings, Dauntsey Lane, Weyhill, Andover, Hants SP11 8EB.  
Please make cheques payable to Bourne Valley Riding Club. (Separate cheques for each date, mark date on back of cheque)  
 
 
I enclose £25 for General Instruction with Diana Burgess at Tidworth Equestrian Centre, on Friday 26

th
 February at 11am 

 
Name ..................................................................................................  Tel No ...................................................... 
 

 
I enclose £22 for Flatwork with Elizabeth Peerless at Castle Farm, Over Wallop on Saturday 20

th
 February at 10.30am 

 
Name ..................................................................................................  Tel No ...................................................... 
 

 
I enclose £25 for General Instruction with Diana Burgess at Tidworth Equestrian Centre, on Thursday 11

th
 February at 11am 

 
Name ..................................................................................................  Tel No ...................................................... 
 

 
I enclose £22 for Flatwork with Elizabeth Peerless at Castle Farm, Over Wallop on Saturday 6

th
 February at 10.30am 

 
Name ..................................................................................................  Tel No ...................................................... 
 

 
I enclose £35 for XC Instruction with Diana Burgess at Three Maids, Winchester on Friday 5th February at 10.30am 
 
Name ..................................................................................................  Tel No ...................................................... 
 

 
I enclose £35 for XC Instruction with Diana Burgess at Three Maids, Winchester on Sunday 31

st
 January at 10am 

 
Name ..................................................................................................  Tel No ...................................................... 
 

 
I enclose £25 for General Instruction with Diana Burgess at Tidworth Equestrian Centre, on Friday 29

th
 January at 11am 

 
Name ..................................................................................................  Tel No ...................................................... 
 

 
I enclose £22 for Flatwork with Elizabeth Peerless at Castle Farm, Over Wallop on Saturday 23

rd
 January at 10.30am 

 
Name ..................................................................................................  Tel No ...................................................... 
 

 
I enclose £25 for General Instruction with Diana Burgess at Tidworth Equestrian Centre, on Thursday 14

th
 January at 11am 

 
Name ..................................................................................................  Tel No ...................................................... 
 

 
I enclose £22 for Flatwork with Elizabeth Peerless at Castle Farm, Over Wallop on Saturday 9

th
 January at 10.30am 

 
Name ..................................................................................................  Tel No ...................................................... 
 


